
Do you have a tenant that has experienced a job loss or reduction in hours

as a result of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic? 

They may be eligible for rent relief funds up to $1,000 provided by the 

Tulsa Area United Way and administered by the Tulsa Housing Authority.

 

 

 

To qualify:

 

·  They must be a participant of the Housing Choice Voucher or Project-Based

Voucher Program or reside at a Tulsa Housing Authority RAD-PBV property.

 

·  They must have experienced a job loss or reduction of hours due to the

COVID-19 pandemic.

 

·  They must be able to provide documentation of the job loss or reduction of

hours from their employer and provide documentation from their landlord that

rent for April, May or June is owed.

COVID-19 Rent Relief Funds for 

Housing Choice Voucher/Project-Based Voucher Programs

Requests will be handled on a first come first served basis.

Tenants can find out if they qualify by contacting:
 

Tanya Ratliff at 918-581-5757 or tanya.ratliff@tulsahousing.org 
 

Tuesday Johnson at 918-581-5785 or tuesday.johnson@tulsahousing.org


